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Responses to Georgia’s Request for Information on Partnering with Schools of Social Work
8/31/2010
Request:   Amy Mobley writes "I am trying to find out about partnerships between schools of social work and department of family and children services to help the agency employees who have their MSWs obtain clinical hours for their LCSW.  I am looking for information on how the agency pays for the clinical hours, are the agency employees required to commit to working for the agency for a certain number of years, once the employee obtains their LCSW are they compensated or utilized differently in the agency?"
 

Responses:

1.  Patricia Howes, Indiana
In Indiana, the state agency does not provide this type of support for their employees to receive their clinical license.  Students who are interested must pursue this on their own.

